



HEAD OFFICE

P.O. Box 32017, Summerstrand, Port Elizabeth, 6019 South Africa Tel. 041 - 5835055 Fax. 041 - 534896 e-mail: shamwari@global.co.za

CONSERVING A VANISHING WAY OF LIFE

8 May 1998

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sirs,

RE: GERD MULLER COMMUNICATIONS

This letter serves to confirm that Shamwari Game Reserve and the Steenberg Country Hotel have made use of the services offered by the above mentioned organisation, during the past few years.

We found G.M.C. to be a very professional organisation and all previous publicity they produced on our products were very accurate and most effective. Mr. Muller in particular has been most supportive and we will continue to utilise the vast range of services they have to offer.

Yours sincerely

DANIE MALAN

MANAGING DIRECTOR